
Friends of Naphill Common 

European Union General Data Protection Regulations 

Privacy Notice 

 

1. Friends of Naphill Common is a local non-profit community organisation that 

holds and processes limited amounts of your personal data.  We can be 

contacted as follows: 

Chairman: Chris Miller 

T: 01494 564030 

E: chairman@naphillcommon.org.uk 

2. This privacy notice covers your right to be informed under the European Union 

(EU) General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) as of 25th May 2018.  You 

also have the right of access. 

3. Friends of Naphill Common may hold the following personal data to enable 

normal accounting transactions and support communications either by letter, 

telephone, email or text message: 

➢ Name; 

➢ Address; 

➢ Landline telephone number; 

➢ Mobile phone number; 

➢ Email address; 

➢ Subscription status. 

4. All information held by Friends of Naphill Common is supplied by you.  We do 

not collect personal data about you from third parties. 

5. Your personal data is not sold to any third parties.  It is kept solely for running 

and administering Friends of Naphill Common, and as a means by which we 

may contact our members. 

6. We will not share your data with anyone outside Friends of Naphill Common 

unless legally required to do so. 

7. Your data is not passed to other countries for processing. 

8. Friends of Naphill Common does not collect any digital information about you 

from our website: www.naphillcommon.org.uk. 

9. We have no automated decision making. 

10. We take reasonable actions to ensure your data is safe. 

11. You have the right to lodge a complaint with a supervisory authority. 

12. Your details remain on file at Friends of Naphill Common unless you ask us to 

delete them. 
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